
To whom it concerns, 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed quarry. I live in the village of Cookley and soon be 
moving to The Crescent. I have lived here for 4 years with my husband and we love the 
village and the community that comes with it.  
 
I have many concerns regarding the quarry. Firstly the infrastructure of the local area 
cannot cope with this. I live near the factory in the village and at 2pm when factory 
workers finish their shift it’s dangerously busy. This will only get worse with more traffic 
from the quarry. Sometimes if there is roadworks in the horse fair it can take 40+ 
minutes to get home from Kidderminster. This is not acceptable for a short journey. This 
will only get worse if the quarry opens.  
 
I want to protect the environment for our future. I am not naive to think that the work in 
the quarry isn’t needed but the impact on the wildlife would be catastrophic not to 
mention a blot on the landscape. I’m concerned about air pollution and how this will 
affect children and older adults in the local area. Surely there are other more suitable 
sites that could be used!?  
 
I feel strongly that the Quarry should not go ahead. We must protect our future 
generations, wildlife and the natural landscape. We have seen huge developments and 
potentially will see more with the housing of the local area we will not be able to sustain 
a quarry on top of this.  
 
I hope that whoever reads this ensures that it’s passed onto the enquiry.  
 
Many Thanks  
 
Camilla Lloyd  
 
 


